
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
of the 

WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
Held May 16, 1966 at Grand Jct., Colo. 

Chairman Paul Heidel called the meeting to order at 11:30 a.m. 

Members present were as follows: 

City Councilmen: Herb Wright, Ed McCormick, Ray Meacham 
County Commissioners: Paul Heidel, Art Jens, Clyde Lowe 
Also Present: Dave Palo, County Attorney; Gus Byrom, Airport 

Manager; W. J. Anderies, Secretary. 

Gus Byrom presented the preliminary relocation plan covering the ramp 

and rebuilding overlay of runway, soils analysis of conditions under a portion 

of the runway on which a 4" overlay will be required and a 2" overlay for the 

balance of the runway. Also the installation of some drains. The soil analysis 

showed that under the area in question there has been no failure noted in the 

past, although water was experienced. Also shown was the "T" hangers relocation 

and new ramp construction for the Fish & Game and radio shop. Mr. Byrom had 

also stated that on the next Government grant the FAA was requiring an emergency 

lighting system for the beacon and runway lights, and this would have to oe 

included. The Airport Board amount of this would be approximately $5,700,00 

A discussion followed on the generator, and Mr. Byrom was asked to check and 

see if duplicate service could be supplied by Public Service to meet the requirement 

and if we would have to have this stand-by generator. 

Ted Ford and Martin Davis, from KREX-TV, filmed the Airport Board Meeting 

for inclusion in a documentary film which KREX is preparing on the joint City- 

County Airport. 

The Board adjourned at 12:10 p.m. 
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